
October 4, 2016 

To: Mr. Jorge Acevedo 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Air Quality Division 
Michigan DEQ 

From: William W. Gilbert 
Senior Project Manager 
Detroit Medical Center 
Facility Engineering & Construction 

DMC. 
Sinai-Grace 

Hospital 

DMC Sinai Grace Hospital DEQ Violation Notice 

Mr. Acevedo, 
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6071 W . Outer Drive 
Detroit, Ml 48235 
www.sinaigrace.org 

This correspondence is concerning the violation notice dated September 1, 2016 and addressed to DMC Sinai Grace 
Hospital. The violation notice states that DMC Sinai Grace Hospital did not obtain a DEQ permit prior to installing 
new boilers and generators at the hospital site. 

DMC Sinai Grace Hospital obtained an environmental consultant to review the DEQ requirements for the new boiler 
and generator systems sc~eduled to be installed at the hospital. The consultants completed a review of the equipment 
specifications and DEQ requirements prior to the equipment arriving on site. DMC Sinai Grace was assured by the 
consultant that all required information was obtained and the documents were submitted to the Michigan DEQ. 

After discussions with my AlE firm and environmental consultants it appears that the DEQ documents were completed 
on August 27, 2015 but not submitted as required. 

On October 4, 2016 I forwarded an email to your office and to my consultants with all required documentation 
concerning the new equipment and DEQ permitting process. 

My consultant (Derenzo Associates) and AlE (Peter Basso Associates) will mail all required documentation to the State 
of Michigan DEQ ASAP and wait for their response. 

All other required local and state construction permit applications were submitted for review and the permits have 
been received. 

Please contact me if additional information is needed. 

Than}< you, 
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